Ole Alcumbrac, D.V.M.

11/30/2022
To Whom it may Concern,
Radiographs of the hips and elbows were performed for “Freya” belonging to Madalyn Yazzie on
10/31/2022. The images were reviewed by the veterinarian, and there were no notes of any

bony abnormalities or reason for concern. Please call with any guesiions.

Kind Regards.

cbh Rkris—

Amanda Petrne
Office Manager

WHITE MOUNTAIN ANIMAL HOSPITAL

1939 W. White Mountain Blvd. Lakeside, Az 85929
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